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4690 North State Road 7 Suite 101 Coconut Creek, Florida 33073 

                  Phone: 954-960-5073  

 

November 28, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I would like to express my thoughts on the possibility of the new restaurant, Chick Fil-A opening in our 

mall- The Village Shoppes of Coconut Creek, 4690 North State Road 7, Coconut Creek, Florida 33073.  It 

will benefit the existing businesses by attracting additional customers into the plaza. My teachers and 

parents will also enjoy having another selection of restaurant in the area.  Many of my employees need 

food that is quick and with-in walking distance for their lunch breaks.   We are excited about the 

prospect and would welcome another business into the plaza.   

 

Laura Moscoso 

Laura Moscoso 

Owner 

 

      

 


